We are creating a playbill for the Ligon Arts Department which will be used at all of our concerts.  We want to include pictures of each of our performing groups, but must do so quickly to have the playbill ready for our first concert on Oct. 13.  Please return the release form on the back of this page to grant permission for your child to be photographed and/or videotaped.  (If you’re on the chorus website, go to the forms tab).
We will be taking pictures on Tuesday, Sept. 6 during your chorus class time.  A professional photographer will be here and will make us “look good” even though we will not yet be in our concert attire.  On Tuesday the 6th, please wear black or dark jeans and a black or dark colored t-shirt with no writing.  The photographs will be in black and white so the difference between black and dark colors will not be as evident.
